
COMMITTEE MEMBERS


Chairman                    Stephen Gray

Deputy Chairman      Andrew Nadin

Treasurer                    Rob Cabourn

Secretary                     Catherine Booth


1st March 2023


Dear Mr Twiddy,


Following consultation with members of the above, we have decided it would 
not be appropriate at this time to increase the tariff  on the Taxi fares.


We would like to reserve the right to have this reviewed in 6 months time.


For and on behalf of Skegness & District Taxi Drivers Association


Stephen Gray


Chairman


SKEGNESS & DISTRICT TAXI DRIVERS ASSOCIATION



